
 

 

Nursery Holidays: 
Bank Holidays as follows:                       
Bank Holiday Monday 30th May 
Bank Holiday Monday 29th August  
 
Funded Children Holidays are as follows: 
                30th May – 3rd June 
                25th July – 2nd Sept 
                24th Oct – 28th Oct 
                19th Dec – 30th Dec 
If you require additional sessions throughout the 
holidays please let the office know. 

Wow where is this year going! 
We have so much to look 
forward to over the next 
couple of months. 
School readiness is big on our 
agenda preparing the school 
leavers for their transition into 
school. Steph x 

Staff News: 

 

We would like to welcome Franky Thomas 
and Rebecca Foster to our team they will be 
working in all areas of the nursery. 

 

Reminder: 
The weather is starting to get warmer. Could 
we please ask if you could supply your child 
with a sun hat that we can keep at nursery. 
Nursery sun cream is available at a cost of 
£3.00 or you can supply your own sun cream 
with your child’s name on it to keep at nursery. 

Hedgehogs Upcoming Events: 
 

Hedgehogs Graduation party: 

This will take place on Wednesday 13th July 

2.00- 4.00pm at the Church Hall. 

Tickets cost £6.00 per child on sale from the 

office. We are asking parents to attend with their 

children. We have and entertainer booked for the 

children, there will be party food and a 

Graduation ceremony. It is such a lovely time for 

them to say good bye to their friends and staff.  

 

Graduation Photographs: 

Wednesday 29th June. 

The photographer will be at nursery from 

10.30am until 12pm. If your children do not 

attend this day, you are more than welcome to 

bring them in to have their photograph taken.  

 

Hedgehogs Sports Day-  
Wednesday 29th June 2.00-2.30pm 

 We are happy to invite 2 people per child to see 

their child at Sports Day. We would also like to 

invite you to a picnic afterwards in the nursery 

garden. Please can you let staff know who will be 

attending. 

     



 

 

Dates for the diary 
 
Week commencing 16th May-  
We are dressing up in odd clothes all week in 
return for the children to bring in a unopened 
bottle to go on our tombola staff for the summer 
fayre. 
 
Week commencing 23rd May  
Children can have their face painted in return for 
them to bring in chocolates/ sweets for our stall 
at the summer fayre. 
 
Friday 10th June-  
Children will be taking part in celebrations for 
the Queen’s birthday. We will be having an all 
day garden party. Children can come dressed up 
in party wear or princess outfits, prince outfits 
etc  
 
Thursday 16th and Friday 17th June  
We are having a teddy bears picnic (children to 
bring in their favourite bears) in return to bring 
in a selection of cakes for us to sell at the 
summer fayre. 
 
Please can you fill a jar up from home with 
goodies in for our jar tombola- you can fill it with 
anything you like such as- wrapped sweets, 
pennies, crayons etc. Please bring in before 6th 
June  
 
Saturday 18th June 12-2pm 
Its our Summer Fayre 
Please come and join us for a fun day. We will 
have lots of stalls and prizes to be won. Any 
donations for the raffle would be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Thursday 7th July 2.30-3.45 
Foxes Sports Day - Parents are welcome to 
come along please see staff for details- we will 
be having a picnic after sports day if you would 
like to bring a picnic with you. Maximum of 2 
people per child, speak to staff who will be 
attending. 
 
Wizard of Oz- if you had a letter regarding the 
pantomime in August for Hedgehogs children 
please can you pay £10.00 asap. We have only 
provisionally booked seats and payment needs 
paying by the end of May. 
 
 
 
 
 

The Den Holiday Club 

If your child attends school and you are 

looking for care during the holidays, we run a 

holiday club during all school holidays for 

children up to the age of 8years old. 

Please see Steph for details 

Full day care £21.00 

½ day care am 8-1, pm 1-6 £13.30 

Full time Monday- Friday £97.50 

All meals are included. 

Recycling 

We are in the process of setting up our 

recycling areas in nursery and we will be 

teaching the children how to recycle. 

Over the next few weeks we will be sending 

out a letter for each room for you to help us 

recycle from your home. 

 
 
 
Reminders: 

 Existing Injuries: Could we just remind 
parents if your child has any 
scratches, bruises or marks could you 
let the staff know on arrival at nursery 
so we can complete an existing injury 
form.   

 Please bring a bag to nursery with a 
change of clothes and extra clothes 
during toilet training. 

 Shift sessions please ensure that you 
give one month’s notice for days 
required as we are very busy and 
spaces are limited.  

 

Children’s Profiles: 

All of the children’s profiles were sent out the 
week of April half term if you have not 
received it via email or a printed copy could 
you let the office know. 

Thank you 

Dates for your Diary continued: 
 
2016 is the year for the Olymics and 
Euro Football. The children will be taking 
part in sports events including Olympic races. 
More news about this to follow at a later 
date. 
 

 


